
 
 

T-Mobile USA 

35 Griffin Road 

South Bloomfield, 

CT 06002 
 

 

February 23, 2021 
 

Attorney Melanie Bachman 

Acting Executive Director 

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06501 

 

RE:   EM-T-MOBILE-101-190808  

Notice of Construction Completion 

T-Mobile Site # CT11398A 

2 Dwight Street, North Haven, CT 
 

 

Dear Attorney Bachman, 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council ("Council") acknowledged the above referenced T- Mobile 

Northeast LLC ("T-Mobile") notice of exempt modification on 8/27/2019. T-Mobile hereby notifies 

the Council that construction of the acknowledged that construction of the modifications have 

completed as of September 25, 2020.  

 

Documentation certified by a Professional Engineer is included with this letter that the installation 

complied with the recommendations of the Mount Analysis dated 7/3/2019. 

 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Elizabeth Jamieson 

Transcend Wireless LLC 

on behalf of T-Mobile 

10 Industrial Ave, Suite 3 

Mahwah, NJ 07430 
 



February 23, 2021

Mr. Elio Floriano
Town of North Haven Building Department
18 Church Street
North Haven, CT 06473

Re: Letter of Professional Opinion

Project: CT11398A – North Haven CT 2 (L600)
4 Dwight Street
North Haven, CT 06473

Owner: American Tower Corporation

Engineer: CENTEK Engineering, Inc.
63-2 North Branford Road, Branford, CT 06405

Contractor: D & A Construction Management
7 Sycamore Way #2, Branford, CT 06405

Centek Project No.: 21020.07

Building Permit No.: B-20-184

Dear Mr. Floriano,

We are providing this “Letter of Professional Opinion” with regard to the structural components
at the above referenced project.

The following are the basis for substantiating compliance with construction documents
prepared by American Tower Corporation dated 05/29/2019 Rev.0, Structural Analysis Report
prepared by American Tower Corporation dated 04/11/2019 and Mount Analysis Report
prepared by CLS Engineering PLLC dated 07/03/2019:

q Field observations of completed construction on 02/23/2021.

The work under this Contract has been reviewed and found, to the Engineer’s best knowledge,
information and belief, to be completed in general compliance with the documents prepared by
American Tower Corporation and CLS Engineering PLLC.

Sincerely,

Carlo F. Centore, PE
Principal


